
It certainly does not feel like baseball weather, but the JAYBAL Board would like to get eve-

ryone thinking about baseball, and our upcoming January 15th thru February 28th regis-

tration.   

We ask that all people who intend to enroll for any youth baseball program (T-ball through 

Legion), log on to jaybal.com during the months of January/February and enroll in the 

EARLY BIRD REGISTRATION for the 2018 season. Once you create an account, which most 

of you have already done, you can follow the steps to get registered. Any registrations that 

are done after February 28 would then be considered regular registration.   In an effort 

to better prepare for the season, we need to have our registration process completed 

sooner than we have in the past. We feel this will help us get a jump on scheduling games 

and hiring coaches, which in turn will allow us to forward this information to our partici-

pants much quicker.  If you have questions regarding this process, please look under the 

"registration" tab on our website, and you will find instructions. If you still need help, 

please contact a Board member for assistance!  PLEASE DON’T MISS THE CHANCE AT 

THESE EARLY BIRD RATES!  Thank you for your cooperation, and see you at the dia-

mond! 


